
Join us as a Young  
Neurodiversity  
Champion in 2024! 
The Young Neurodiversity Champions are 
a group of young New Zealanders standing 
up to change the way we think about 
neurodiversity and support young  
people in our education system.

Applications due 17 March 2024.

I have found a group of people who I  
feel super relaxed with, and who are quirky 

and think outside of the box like myself.  
We can stand up for other neurodiverse 
young people, and be a beacon of light.

Tom, 17, Young Neurodiversity Champion

Learn more and apply now at www.neurodiversity.org.nz/neurodiversity-champions


